
From: george ross [wrossg99@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 1 August 2001 3:59 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Enquiry into appointment to ABC Board

please note that i no longer have confidence in the present ABC board.

the present system of appointment to the board is unsatisfactory, in that it allows the
incumbent government to stack the board with people who are sympathetic with
governments policies, and are not independant.

I call on the senate inquiry to recommend to parliament that board members be elected
who are independant, not aligned to any political party.

Regards

Mr. George Ross
14/841 Park St.
Brunswick Vic. 3056




